
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0217

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 04.08.2021

Development:

Location :

10 year permission for development consisting of removal of an existing unused waste water treatment facility 

on site and the erection of two data centre buildings, gas powered energy generation compound, and all other 

associated ancillary buildings and works; the two data centre buildings, DUB 15 and DUB 16, will comprise a total 

floor area of c. 33,577sq.m over two storeys; the first 2 storey data centre building (DUB15), located to the 

southwest of the site, will comprise 16,865sq.m data storage use, ancillary office use and associated electrical 

and mechanical plant rooms, loading bays, maintenance and storage space; a second 2 storey data centre 

building (DUB16), located to the southeast of the site, will comprise 16,712sq.m data storage areas, ancillary 

office use and associated electrical and mechanical plant rooms, loading bays, maintenance and storage space; 

both data centre buildings will reach a height of 20m; emergency generators and associated emission flues and 

plant are proposed in compounds adjacent to each data centre building; gas powered energy generation is 

proposed to the north east corner of the site to provide electricity for the proposed development; the application 

proposes to re-route and widen an existing watercourse constructed following an earlier planning permission; it 

is proposed to reroute this watercourse along the eastern and southern boundary of the site; landscaping is 

proposed to the south of the site to screen the buildings; fencing and security gates are proposed around the site; 

new access roads within the site are proposed along with 71 car parking spaces and 26 cycle spaces, bin stores, 

site lighting, and all associated works including underground foul and storm water drainage attenuation and 

utility cables and all other ancillary works; a Natura Impact Statement will be submitted to the planning authority 

with the application.

Profile Park, Nangor Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Maria O'Dwyer

03/09/2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1 Submit a confirmation of feasibility letter from Irish Water of proposed development.

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

2.1  Submit a report to show how existing sewage treatment plant on site will be dealt with or 

decomissioned.

2.2  Submit a confirmation of feasibility letter from Irish Water of proposed development.

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




